
This past year has been one of remarkable progress and bold new beginnings for Humber River
Health Foundation. As we reflect on a year of transformational impact, we are proud to share the
achievements made possible through the unwavering support of our donor community—and to
look ahead with renewed purpose.

A defining milestone this year was the launch of Healthcare Lives, our most ambitious campaign
since the hospital opened its doors. This campaign is a bold invitation to all Canadians: to join us
in transforming healthcare through innovation, compassion, and collaboration. At Humber River
Health Foundation, we believe that when healthcare lives—patients thrive, communities flourish,
and the system is strengthened for everyone.

We’ve already seen the impact of this vision in action. Thanks to donor generosity, Humber
performed its  first pediatric robotic-assisted surgery—changing a young life and setting a new
standard in care. Our HoLEP program completed 100 advanced procedures in its inaugural year.
We celebrated the one-year anniversary of the Schulich Family Medicine Teaching Unit (FMTU),
where more than 6,000 visits in the first year highlight the power of accessible, team-based
primary care. A $3 million commitment from Jack and Pat Kay is expanding advanced treatments
for mental health and addiction. And the $10 million gift from the Honey & Barry Sherman Legacy
Foundation continues to bring life-changing care to the Finch Campus—one of Toronto’s most
underserved communities.

This progress is underscored by robust financial performance: total donations grew 10% year-
over-year, while transfers to the hospital increased by 35%—reinforcing the tangible impact of our
donors’ generosity.

These milestones are a testament to the strength of our incredible donors, our Board of Directors,
and the community that fuels this work with passion and purpose.

As we welcome Jennifer Stewart as the new President & CEO of the Foundation, we are excited to
enter this next chapter of growth and innovation together. Jennifer brings a deep commitment to
transforming healthcare, and we look forward to the continued impact that will come from her
leadership.

Thank you for your belief in Humber River Health Foundation and your role in helping us redefine
what is possible in Canadian healthcare.
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